NIVERSITY of OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY VICE CHANCELLOR
WANDA FOR STRATEGIC PLANNING AND ADMINISTRATION

ANNOUNCEMENT FOR HOSTEL ACCOMMODATION
2023/2024

The University of Rwanda wishes to inform students
that application for hostel accommodation in
different UR campuses will begin from 2274 to 30* May
2023.

Students are requested to fill correctly the omnline
application form through the link indicated in this
announcement not later than 30t May 2023.

The link is:

https://registration.ur.ac.rw/ accommodation.
Failure to fill the form correctly will lead to
disqualification.

Students are required to apply within the specified
time and eligible students must fall under the attached
criteria.

We wish

Deputy Vice Chance
Strategic Planning and Administration
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